
 

The next public meeting of the Steering Group will be held on 

Wednesday February 13th 

in the Tregrehan Methodist Centre  starting at 6pm. 

 

The small but highly motivated working group continues to finalise the 
policies which will add to the power you will all have over the shape and 
development of our Parish.  This is one of the main reasons why this Plan 
is so important.  It is still disappointing that so few people seem to care 
about the area but we will continue to work on to a resolution. 

 

As usual everyone from the Parish is most welcome as there is still plenty 
to do. We are attempting to show that as many of our residents as possible 
are involved in the decisions that will be made in the next few months.  

If you wish for more information then please attend the next meeting 
where there is ample opportunity for you to put your questions or points 
of view.  You can also stay in touch by visiting the Carlyon Parish website 
on www.carlyon-pc.gov.uk and go to the Neighbourhood plan pages via 
the tab on the left hand side of the home page.  You can direct any 
questions about the plan to carlyonplan@btinternet.com 
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